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Dear customer,

Given the current market conditions we know how important it is that you are provided with advance notice of 
any significant price changes. We are therefore advising you of some price increases on products that you have 
purchased previously. 

Product Category	 Price Increase	 Live Date
Builders Metalwork	 15%	 1st April 2021
Insulation (Glass Wool)	 6%	 1st April 2021
Insulation (PIR)	 8 – 12%	 1st April 2021
Steel Lintels	 14 – 15%	 1st April 2021
Concrete Lintels	 6.5%	 1st April 2021
Ironmongery	 5%	 1st April 2021

Please note, the above increases do not apply to all products within the categories and only highlight the most 
relevant price increases.

Why we’re raising our prices. The sharp increase in price for lintels, ironmongery and builders metalwork 
comes after many European domestic mills reduced production capacity due to numerous country-level lockdowns, 
significantly reducing the demand for steel across all sectors. Demand has since increased but is now outweighing 
supply available in the market and therefore prices have sharply risen. The prices of PIR have since increased 
again due to the rising cost of the raw material used to make it (MDI). Unfortunately, the rest of the market has been 
affected by increased costs of a number of things including; importing finished goods, packing, implementing new 
safety measures and operating costs.

To keep up to date with any other price increases and product availability, please visit our dedicated supplier 
updates page here: www.jewson.co.uk/supplier-updates 

If you’d like to talk to us about anything we’ve included within this letter, please get in touch with your local branch.

We look forward to working with you in 2021.

Yours Sincerely, 
Jewson


